
Dixie van der Kamp 

6360 Sonoma Mountain Rd. 
Santa Rosa, CA 95404-8887 

Office: (707) 528-0894 Home: (707) 579-0364 
Fax: (707) 528-0896 vd kaloha@pac bell.net 

December 12,2006 

Dept. of Energy 

Fax # (800) 967-0739 

Attn: Mr. M. Lee Bishop 

Dear Sir: 

I am so terribly opposed to any transportation of nuclear waste material. 
From all I have read, there is NO safe way to transport it - or to store it - at our 
current level of technology. 

PLEASE! Leave it where it is until safe methods of deactivation ate 
discovered. As a species inhabiting this earth, we cannot afford even one 
accident with this deadly material. 

Emphasis and resources should be placed on NOT CREATING MORE 
nuclear waste, and then on determining how to neutralize what we have 
already accumulated. 

DO NOT TRANSPORT NUCLEAR WASTE. ABANDON THE YUCCA MOUNTAIN 
REPOSITORY PLAN. 1T IS NOT SAFE!!! 
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